
HILLTOwtl TOWNSHIP 
PUBLIC MEETING 

BID #91-1 - Police Vehicles 
Monday2 March 11 2 1991 - 2:00PM 

The bid opening for Bid #91-1, 
the Hilltown Township Municipal 
March 11, 1991, per Legal Notice 
newspaper. 

Pol ice Vehicles, took place at 
Building at 2: 00 PM on Monday, 

advertisement in the News Herald 

Those in attendance were: William H. Bennett, Jr., Chairman 
Board of Supervisors 

George C. Egly, Chief of Police 

Maria Gerhart, Recording Secretary 

Larry Gular, A & T Chevrolet 

Only one bid for police vehicles was received. Specifications 
for police vehicles were reviewed and the possibility of a 
trade-in was discussed. Mr. Bennett asked Mr. Gular's advice 
on a trade-in, as opposed to selling the car ourselves. Mr. 
Gular felt unless the Township had someone specific in mind 
to purchase the car, with the cost of advertising, etc., the 
Township would probably do better trading it in. Mr. Bennett 
advised a decision would be made at this evening's Board of 
Supervisor's meeting. Chief Egly will contact Mr. Gular on 
Tuesday morning, March 12, 1991, with the Board of Supervisor's 
decision. 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:10PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lynda Seimes 
Assistant Township Secretary 
HILLTOWN TOWNSHIP 

(*These minutes were transcribed from notes and recordings taken 
by Ms. Maria Gerhart). 




